
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPENDIX H 
Utilities Correspondence 









Department of Public Works
Douglas S. Stack, RE.

Director

September 22, 2016

Mr. Ed Hale, Sr. Project Manager
4G Development and Consulting, Inc.
P.O. Box 270571
San Diego, CA 92198

SUBJECT: Will Serve Letter — Proposed Chick-fil-A and In-N-Out Burger Restaurants at
the North East Corner of 1 7th Street and Tustin Avenue, County of Orange

Dear Mr. Hale,

This letter is in response to your inquiry concerning the City of Tustin Water Service’s
(CTWS) ability to serve water to your proposed commercial development project located at
the north east corner of 1 7th Street and Tustin Avenue in the County of Orange. It is
CTWS’s understanding that the project will consist of the construction of two fast food
restaurant buildings and associated site improvements, each building with its own individual
domestic water, irrigation, and fire services. Based on the information you have provided,
CTWS can serve water to your proposed project.

Although CTWS can provide sufficient water for your project, any facility improvements
which may be necessary will be the developer’s responsibility. The developer shall submit
plumbing plans and landscape plans with accurate fixture unit counts, including irrigation
sprinkler heads, to the City of Tustin for use in determining the required service and meter
sizes.

If you should have other questions concerning water service to your proposed project,
please contact me at 714.573.3382 or Eric Johnson, Principal Engineer, at 714.573.3320.

Very truly yours,

Art Valenzuela
Water Service Manager

cc: Douglas S. Stack, Director of Public Works I City Engineer
Eric Johnson, Principal Engineer

300 Centennial Way, Tustin, CA 92780 • P: (714) 573-3150 • F: (74) 734-8991 • www.tustinca.org


	Blank Page



